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COMMUNITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
9611 SE 36TH ST., MERCER ISLAND, WA  98040  
P: (206) 275-7605 F: (206) 275-7725 
www.mercergov.org 

 
 
 
October 20, 2021 
 
Jed Murphey 
P.O. Box 317 
Ronald, WA 98940 
jed@jmkhomes.net  
 
RE:   Notice of Completeness for File No. SUB21-008 – Koneru Short Subdivision 
  6610 East Mercer Way, Mercer Island, WA 98040; King County Tax Parcel # 302405-9153 
 
Dear Mr. Murphey: 
 
The City of Mercer Island received the submittal for the above referenced application for a two (2) lot short 
subdivision for the property located at 6610 East Mercer Way (King County parcel # 302405-9153) on September 
20, 2021. The City has assigned file number SUB21-008 to the short subdivision application. Following review of 
the application, City staff has determined that the application is complete.  
 
Official review of the application for compliance with the Mercer Island City Code has begun. Preliminary Short 
Plat applications are a type III land use review and require public notice (sign, mailing, and bulletin). A Public 
Notice of Application will be issued shortly. If you plan on submitting a CAR2 application, please notify me so we 
can do a combined Public Notice of Application for the Subdivision and CAR2.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Lauren Anderson, Planner 
206-275-7704 
Lauren.Anderson@mercerisland.gov  
City of Mercer Island Community Planning and Development 
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